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ReadyRosie:                    

 

We will be partnering with the educational resource “ReadyRosie” again this year, to 
share powerful games and expert videos that support you and your child in his/her 
learning. Through our partnership with ReadyRosie, you will have FREE access to 
their learning website and tools. See below for info on how to set up your account and 
how it works! If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to your child’s teacher.  
 

   

http://www.lincoln.kyschools.us/o/lcearlychildhood


Nurse’s Update:     
 

 
Jamie Waddell, RN, is the Lincoln County Early Childhood program-wide nurse. She will be at 
the Stanford Early Childhood Center daily, and she visits our other preschool classrooms for 
vision, hearing, and lead screenings. She will also be tracking vaccine records and gathering 
health information. If your child requires a special diet or health plan at school, Jamie will be in 
touch with you.  
 
If any children are sick, they can visit the Nurse Practitioner via telehealth during the school 
day as needed. You may also choose to make an appointment at the board office clinic. Their 
number is 606-365-5783. The office is located behind the Board of Education in Stanford.  
 
If you have any questions for our program nurse, please feel free to call her at 606-365-9371. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

           Thanksgiving Plans 
 
 

We are excited to announce that we will be providing FREE 

THANKSGIVING BOXES for our early childhood families this 

year! The boxes will include a turkey with sides for a 

Thanksgiving meal. 

 

More detailed information will come soon from your child’s 

teacher or family liaison. 
 

 
 
 



 
The Kentucky Collaborative for Families & Schools is hosting a “Kentucky 

Family Engagement in Education Week” November 15th through 19th to 

encourage family and school collaboration. There are fun challenges each day! 

We encourage you and your child to participate! 😊 

 
Monday: Family Engagement Proclamation “Family Amazing Race” - 
Families post pictures of exploring your community and share on social 
media #kyfamengage 
 
Tuesday: Together Tuesday “Student/Teacher Twin Day” - Students and 
teachers dress alike and share photos on social media #kyfamengage 
 
Wednesday: Diversity, Equity & Inclusion Share recipes unique to your 
childhood & culture - Cook as a family and share photos on social media 
#kyfamengage 
 
Thursday: Fatherhood Engagement “Daddy/Dude and Me” - TikTok 
dance challenge #kyfamengage 
 
Friday: Family Friendly Week Highlights Lincoln County Families Rock! - 
Share videos, stories and pictures that highlight our district and families 
building relationships #kyfamengage 
____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Next in Preschool to Patriot Press, 

we wanted to highlight some of the fun and 

educational activities our kiddos have participated in 

since school started! … 

 



 

 

 

    
 

      



     October’s PACT Activity:       
 

Our PACT (Parent And Child Together) Activity for October was “Color Me Kid’s 
Face Mask”! Each of our students received a kit including a face mask, 
markers, and stencils to decorate their own mask! They also received a link to 
a special video reading of “Mia’s Mask”, a great book that reminds us of the 
importance of wearing our masks at school. Check out the pictures below of 
the kiddo’s creations!  
 
 

    
 

 

    
 

 

     

 


